
There was only one match scheduled for this weekend—and that was can-

celled! 

But quite a few members were taking part in county matches and tourna-

ments as far apart as Dagenham, Grantham, Exeter, Stroud and Slough. 

Their major successes are reported below. 

S W I F T S  C O M P E T I T I O N  N E W S L E T T E R  

Summary 

If the training is easy 

the match will be hard, 

but if the training is 

hard the match will be 

easy. 

S e a s o n  2 0 0 5 - 0 6        

I s s u e  2 0  

1 2  F e b r u a r y  2 0 0 6  
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National Tournaments 
Jack Kinmond played in the BE U13 Gold tournament at Grantham on 

Saturday. He finished second in the boys’ singles and third in the doubles 

event. 

County News 
Justine Walker, Kirsty Walker, Craig Scott and Jamie Ellis all played in 

the U14 Gloucestershire invitation doubles tournament at the weekend in 

Stroud, representing Surrey. 

Rachel Nurse played for the adult Surrey 3rd team away to Essex 2nd 

team on Saturday. Her doubles partner was an ex-Swifts member, Sarah 

Pearce. 

Warwick Park Badminton Club, based at Dulwich College in London, will 

be holding its annual doubles and mixed doubles tournament on Sunday 

2nd April 2006. 

The event has two section—U16s and adults. Just enter the one that is 

most appropriate. 

Other Tournaments 


